3/24/2021 Chief’s Report


-The meeting with Forest Stewards Guild went well.  They’re going to send us a list of menu options for elements we may want to include in the CWPP.  
-Materials are coming in for the lighting upgrade are coming in and Tim will begin working on installation next week, weather permitting.
-Consolidation study (AP Triton) data collection.
-IHIA Board Meeting - Mike and I gave a presentation on wildland preparedness.  Growing momentum for a new community-based program.
-MMWMC continues to focus on evacuations planning and next month we are meeting with the Sheriff.  We’ve already talked about shortcomings with Code Red and some possible solutions.
-Doing a combined wildfire class with Genesee Fire beginning next week
-Big Thanks to Sue Ryplewski for painting the bay doors!


Calls for February:
4 MVAs
2 Medicals
2 False Alarms
1 Smoke Check
1 Wildland fire
1 Cancelled Enroute

